

## **Nanaimo District Secondary School**

355 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 3K5 Tel: (250) 740-2000 ◆ Fax: (250) 740-2020

Dear NDSS Students and Families,

Here is the weekly update for Wednesday, December 6th, 2022.

## **UPCCOMING EVENTS:**

- December 12-16<sup>th</sup>- Ongoing Communication of Student Learning sent home for semester-based courses.
- Tuesday, December 13th- FREE GRAD pancake Brunch, over the lunch hour
- Friday, December 16<sup>th</sup>- last day of classes before the Winter Break. Last block- Grad Christmas Assembly!

## **Grade 9 Immunizations**

We have grade 9 immunizations coming up. Your student will have received a paper consent form. These are due back to the main office by Wednesday, December 14<sup>th</sup>.

Immunizations will take place at the school on

- Wednesday, Jan 25 Last Names A-K from 9am-12noon (approx)
- Thursday, Jan 26 Last Names L-Z from 9am-1pm (approx a bit of a bigger group)

## **School Communication:**

Not signed up for NLPS Messenger? Receive important school updates through your phone by subscribing.

Step  $1 - \frac{\text{text}}{\text{the word}}$  to the number  $\frac{978338}{\text{from your cell phone that is associated with your child's MyEd profile. You will get a response saying you are now subscribed to the service.$ 

It's that easy!!!

I hope that you all have a fantastic week ahead! Please stay tuned to local radio stations and the district website as it looks like the weather will continue to be variable!

Sincerely,
Jane
Jane Reynolds

Principal, NDSS